Sent: 14/11/2020 6:23:39 AM
Subject: FW: DA 2020/1063 - Proposed Floodlights on Frank Gray & Mike Pawley Ovals

Attention: Ray Brownlee

CEO - Northern Beaches Council
Re: DA 2020/1063 - Proposed Floodlights on Frank Gray & Mike Pawley Ovals

The abovementioned Proposal aims to allow extra night-time training for several sporting codes. This
necessitates the installation of Floodlights.

The Problem

The major issue with this current proposal is the actual location, whereby the Floodlights will be metres away
from an adjacent quite family neighbourhood, and obviously there will be major issues with - parking, traffic &
noise.

The Solution

Freshwater Senior Campus Oval, which Council now controls and maintains. This Oval has a 90 space car park
that easily accessed off Harbord Rd, is available every night.

The Freshwater School Principal, is 100% in support of this Oval being upgraded and Floodlight, and the local
community have also endorsed is compromised solution.

We now look forward to Council modifying the current DA and seek approval for the new location.
Thanking you in advance for your support.
Best regards,

Curl Curl Residents Support Committee
Frank Minnici

Mob 0404 821 428

Peter Walsh

Mob 0401 585 850

Peter Turner

Mob 0419 996 965

Richard Cahalan

Mob 0410 505 707



